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ADDENDUM NO. 1        NOVEMBER 1, 2019 

 

PROJECT:  INDEPENDENT AUDIT SERVICES 
19-20-104 
 

The District has received a number of questions, which we are not going to respond to 
in detail.  However, in general the RFP is being done in a public process and has been 
openly advertised.  This RFP is being distributed in the normal course of business and 
is not based on any specific concerns.  The District's prior audits can be located on the 
District's website at https://www.c-vusd.org/Page/92.  

 
 

END OF ADDENDUM 
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